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Hello all,
 
The email is to confirm our recent discussions on the site.  Lime Rock will be flushing the draw again
on Tuesday morning at approximately 0900.  We will follow up with another resampling event. 
Thank you.
 
Respectfully,
 
 
David J. Adkins
District Manager Artesia
Office: 575.746.8768
Direct: 575.616.4022
Cell: 575.441.4835
Fax: 575.746.8905
Emergency: 866.742.0742
Web: www.talonlpe.com
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